
L’ANSE CREUSE HIGH SCHOOL NORTH 
INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
23700 Twenty One Mile Road 
Macomb, MI 48042 
Phone: (586) 493-5270 • Fax: (586) 493-5275 

Daniel J. Griffith, Director                             Scott A. Oranchak, Paraprofessional 
Voicemail: Ext. 2024                             Voicemail: Ext. 2025 
Email: griffda@lc-ps.org                             Email: orancsc@lc-ps.org 

 
 
 
 

 
 

May 6th, 2022 

Hello students and parents! 

On behalf of the music department we are excited to share the details of the proposed Florida trip for spring of 2023. 
We will be departing on March 29th and returning on April 3, 2023. We are making an educated guess on the spring 
break trips based on the county ISD calendar. The trip would leave on the Wednesday prior to the start of spring break 
and go into the first days of spring break. In the past we have had students stay in Florida with family members at the 
conclusion of the music trip so they can join in a potential Florida family spring break.  

Highlights of the Itinerary include 4 days exploring the Walt Disney World. Both band and choir would participate in 
workshops with professional Disney musicians. The marching band will have a marching experience most likely in the 
Magic Kingdom. The choir will do a performance on the stage in Disney Springs.  

The trip is all inclusive: workshops, performances, transportation, hotel, park tickets, and all meals except for the bus 
ride to Florida. There is a $20 cash back scheduled especially for the trip home. 

Price of this trip is currently $1650 per student. This price could rise or fall some, we expect less than $50 movement 
either way depending on participation for the trip.  

We are looking for as many chaperones as we can get for the trip. Chaperoning an overnight school trip is a great 
opportunity to see the students in a very different environment. We depend on the chaperones to be surrogate parents 
during the trip: ensure student safety, provide support and information throughout the trip, and assist the directors as 
needed throughout the trip. You will have plenty of time to enjoy the park and the trip but it does require a student-
centered approach and mindset. This is not the adult's vacation! We are there so the students have the trip of a lifetime. 
I promise that you will thoroughly enjoy the vacation and make life long memories, you will be tired, and it will be an 
experience that you will love! Chaperone costs are $1769 for Triple Occupancy, $1889 for Double Occupancy, and $2250 
for Single Occupancy. 

Attached to this e-mail is the itinerary as prepared by Bob Rogers Travel. We are also including a survey we'd like 
everyone to take. We need to know numbers to finalize the pricing and for those who are not planning on participating 
on the trip we'd like to know why. This information helps us with future travel plans as we want the largest amount of 
participation to the locations students want to go most.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dan Griffith, Director of Bands 
Mitch Osadchuk, Director of Vocal Music 
Randy Willenburg, Choral Accompanist 
Scott Oranchak, Fine Arts Paraprofessional 

 

 
 


